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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies are investigating a single-vehicle
traffic fatality Sunday morning on Wadmalaw Island.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office received a report of the crash after 8:30 a.m. near 4713
Maybank Highway.

An initial investigation indicates that the driver of a Toyota SUV suffered a medical episode
before the vehicle went off the road and hit a tree. The driver died at the scene. A passenger
was transported to a hospital for treatment of minor injuries.

Deputies closed the road for about four hours as they conducted an investigation at the scene.
CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit is investigating the crash.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office can provide identity information on the driver when
appropriate.
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